From: ENER DG INVITE

Sent: Wednesday 3 August 2022 18:23

To:

Cc: MOVE-ENER MAIL

Subject: RE: Enel's Proposals - Funding Instruments to Speed Up Investments in the PV

Supply Chain

Attachments: Enel's Proposals - Funding Instruments - Reshoring of the Solar PV Supply Chain.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear ,

On behalf of the Director-General, we would like to thank you for your email and its associated attachment. They will be registered accordingly.

Kind regards,

The Office of Ditte Juul Jørgensen



European Commission
Directorate-General for Energy
Office of the Director-General

DM24 08/091 B-1049 Brussels/Belgium ENER-DG-INVITE@ec.europa.eu

From:

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 5:07 PM

To: JUUL-JOERGENSEN Ditte (ENER) < <u>Ditte JUUL-JOERGENSEN@ec.europa.eu</u>>
Cc: (ENER) < @ec.europa.eu>

Subject: Enel's Proposals - Funding Instruments to Speed Up Investments in the PV Supply Chain

INTERNAL

Dear Ms Jørgensen,

I hope my email finds you well.

As we have seen in the last months, the world needs more diverse solar panel supply chains to ensure a secure transition to net zero emissions. Meeting international energy and climate goals requires the global deployment of solar PV to grow on an unprecedented scale. In turn, this demands a major additional expansion in manufacturing capacity. Considering the

constraints of the current solar PV supply chains, Europe needs to scale up its manufacturing capacity to ensure its open strategic autonomy.

Enel has strongly promoted the reshoring of the PV supply chain in Europe. The best example was the signing of a grant agreement with the EU for solar panel Gigafactory in Italy. But that was just a first step. We are analyzing more projects all over the supply chain. But considering the current state of play, investments to build and scale the industry require de-risking.

We have had dialogues with various departments of the European Commission and with companies that share our ambition. After interacting with these stakeholders, we have prepared an executive summary of the most feasible measures to ensure we can reach our objective.

We hope that the proposals are of your interest. We will be available to review these ideas together in detail if you deem it necessary. In these conversations, we could also invite other representatives of the private sector who share the vision of the European Union on energy security.

Buone vacanze,





Save a tree...please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to!